
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Admission for the Academic Year 2024-2025 

Date: 31/8/2023 

Dear Parent,  
 
Greetings from Carmel Academy! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the admission process for the academic 

year 2024-2025, will start from 8th September 2023. We wish to give first 

priority and accommodate the siblings of our existing students. 

 

If you are interested in admitting your younger/elder child in CARMEL 

ACADEMY, follow the link given below to fill and submit an online 

application. 

 

http://www.carmelacademy.in/online_applications.php 

 

Please reach us as soon as possible and complete the admission process. 

Please disseminate this info to the parents who are in search of a good 

school. 

 

Warm Regards  

Principal  

Carmel Academy  

 

 

http://www.carmelacademy.in/online_applications.php

